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Dear Sir's

There is no justification for a brown tag on the river Lee for the 2022 season. Many salmon were caught in the past
season on the Lee and it must be pointed out there is an annual restocking by the €.5. B. authorities each year.
If you feel you have to persist with this policy, which in my opinion and the opinion of many other fellow anglers is

largely a cosmetic exercise, you might restrict it to sometime in May as per Waterville fishery when the spring
fishing would be maostly over.

P.S. Regretfully | feel requesting the above will prove a wasted exercise.
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